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I greatly encourage you to vote NO on this bill! Each and everyone of us living in 

Oregon depend on our farmers, especially the small local farms we frequent weekly 

for our milk, eggs, produce, cheese etc. Oregon farmers do not need more 

bureaucratic government control, regulations, and red tape to conduct business in 

this state. Data has just been released in regards to Oregon citizenship dropping 

since 2022. This will only continue with the passage of this bill as farmers close their 

business and let their employees go. Oregon has one of the highest minimum wages, 

highest taxes, highest regulatory requirements already and enough is enough. I urge 

everyone to vote NO, without hesitation on this bill. Thank you!  


